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MEMORANDUM 006-19HR 
 
TO:   Agency Administrators 
 
FROM:  Carolyn Horwich, Esq., Director of Human Resources 
 
THROUGH:  Rip Colvin, Executive Director 
 
SUBJECT: Access to New Benefits Information 
 
DATE:  February 12, 2019 
 

 

The Division of State Group Insurance has issued a Management Advisory regarding 
access to Benefits Information.  The Management Advisory is attached to this cover 
sheet. 
 
Thank you. 
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MANAGEMENT ADVISORY 19-002 

DATE:  February 11, 2019 

TO:  Agency and University Personnel Officers and Benefit Coordinators 

FROM:  Stefanie Higgins, Project Manager 

SUBJECT:  New Benefits for 2019 
 

All state group health insurance enrollees and their dependents can now use the new online 
transparency portal through Healthcare Bluebook and the bundled surgical services benefit offered 
through SurgeryPlus. Enrollees and their dependents are automatically enrolled and can access the 
benefits on a voluntary basis at no cost.  
 
Enrollees and their dependents who use these benefits may receive a share of the savings they 
generate through financial rewards deposited into a saving and spending account of their 
choice. Enrollees can select an account or change their account selection any time in People First. For 
more information about saving and spending accounts available to employees, please visit 
https://www.mybenefits.myflorida.com/health/savings_and_spending_accounts.   
 
Please share this information with your employees to remind them of the new benefit offerings. 
 
The Division of State Group Insurance will host outreach presentations again in February on these new 
benefits to interested HR offices and employees.  In addition, presentations for Healthcare Bluebook 
and SurgeryPlus are available on the MyBenefits website to help explain these new benefits to 
employees. Frequently Asked Questions can also be found at 
https://www.mybenefits.myflorida.com/health/shared_savings_program. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Stefanie Higgins at (850) 487-
0278 or Stefanie.Higgins@dms.myflorida.com. 
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